
WSRC meeting minutes for August 25th, 2017 

 

Present: 

President – Tristan Sheets 

President Elect – Clark McInroy 

Vice President – Dave Stuart  (via phone) 

Secretary – Caryl Reed 

Treasurer – Nancy Luse 

Delegates – Kristy Hack and Alexia Johnson 

 

Absent:  

Director at large – Lori Arnold and Harrison Stone 

 

Treasurer report: 

Checking account balance - $10,755.95 

Scholarship fund - $2,739.63 

 

Conference: 

 

We will be setting up for conference Wednesday night September 13th at 7:00 at Ramkota Inn 

Registration will begin Thursday morning at 7:00am so all board members should try to be there by 6:30. 

 

Our confermed vendors are; 

Lincare 

Ascent Respiratory Care 

Care Fusion/Vyaire Medical 

Hamilton Medical 

Fisher & Paykel 

Monoghan 



Philips 

COPD Respiratory services 

As of 8/24/2017 we have 5 people registered to attend 

Make sure everyone is getting door prizes. Each board member should get at least 2 door prizes. 

Alexia has two smart watches for raffle. We are looking into other raffle items. 

 

Delegates report; 

The House of Delegates has resolved that the AARC support states in obtaining legislation to require 

future Respiratory Therapy graduates from an associate degree program to obtain a baccalaureate or 

higher degree in Respiratory Care within 7 years of completing their associate degree, in order to 

maintain their license to practice. This would define and expand the scope of practice, ensure high 

quality patient care, establish professional standards and outcomes advocate for federal and state 

healthcare policies that enhance patient care, access and professional practice. However there are many 

hurdles to overcome in getting this started, especially for colleges and universities. 

 

There are some states that are being threatened with de-licensure, Wisconsin being one. We need to be 

standing with these states in whatever way we can. We need to be thinking of an action plan in case we 

are ever threatened by this. 

There will be a fund raiser at Five Guys on October 11th, from 5:00pm to 9:00pm. 

Meeting was adjourned  

The next meeting will be the business meeting following our conference. 
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